
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Where in Walworth County 

are our 4-H elves? 

 Our 4-H holiday elves will be out and about during the month of December 

visiting places all over Walworth County.  Each day of December, we will 

post a new image of one of our elves on our Walworth County 4-H Facebook 
Page.   Watch for these posts and see if you can identify WHERE the elf is 

on that particular day.   

If you think you know his location, be THE FIRST enrolled 4-H family to  

 

 

“Comment” the correct location and the name of the 4-H club your family is a part of.   Your family will 
automatically win a small, but nifty holiday prize which will arrive by mail!  Go ahead and “comment” even if 
someone else already has.  They may not be an “enrolled” 4-H family, and you could still win!  

No pictures will be posted on December 24, 25, or 31.  To make up for this, our elves will likely visit two places 
on a handful of other days.   
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